
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 10:04:48 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 1:32 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Colin Deighan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The COVID19 pandemic drastically changed the way work is being done in many
fields. As an owner of a cottage in which electricity is provided by Hydro
One, I plan to use our property to offer my children a safe, low-density
environment, while working remotely during all seasons. Now that remote work
is being commonly considered, I suspect many families will be in the same
situation than us. This will bring more business to the municipality of
Minden Hills  and enrich the local communities.

I am concerned that the rate increase that will occur after the elimination
of the seasonal rate class will prevent families like mine to keep their
property and/or use it to work remotely. I, therefore, recommend the
committee reconsider their decision or put a plan in place to prevent an
increase in electricity bills, which could have a detrimental effect on the
local economy. "

-- Attachment --




